INTERNATIONAL SCIENCE & ENGINEERING
VISUALIZATION CHALLENGE

CALL FOR ENTRIES

ENTRY DEADLINE: SEPTEMBER 30, 2011

NSF and the journal Science created the International Science & Engineering Visualization (“SciVis”) Challenge to
celebrate and encourage the visual communication of science for education and journalistic purposes. The 2011 contest
is now accepting entries, and for the first time in the history of the competition, participants can submit entries online.
Judges appointed by NSF and Science will select winners in each of five categories: photography, illustrations,
informational posters and graphics, interactive games, and videos. The winning entries will appear in a special section in
both the print edition of Science and on the Science and NSF websites.

Learn more by Googling “International Science & Engineering Visualization Challenge” or by using the QR Code below.

And be sure to share this opportunity with your friends and colleagues!
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